
THE NSW BUSHFIRE CLEAN-UP PROGRAM IS NOW UNDERWAY 

Since being appointed by the NSW Government for the 
important task of coordinating the NSW bushfire clean-up 
program, the Laing O’Rourke team has been busy getting on 
with the job as quickly and safely as possible. Progress is now 
well underway right across the State.

The clean-up service is free 
The Australian Government and NSW Government are jointly funding the 
clean-up of destroyed or damaged buildings on eligible residential, small 
business and primary production properties impacted by NSW bushfires 
from 1 July 2019. This program is voluntary and free of charge for insured 
and uninsured property owners.

Please make sure you register as soon as possible
To ensure that we can complete the clean-up as quickly as possible, we 
urge impacted community members to register for this service as soon 
as possible. 

We want local contractors to help deliver this work!
We will be prioritising local contractors to help deliver this important 
work, helping to support economies in regional NSW. 

To do that, we need a wide range of local contractors to help with tasks 
as varied as haulage, licenced asbestos assessors and removalists, 
contamination removalists, plant hire, labour hire, traffic control, 
temporary fencing and much more. 

If you think your business can help with the recovery effort, please 
register your interest by visiting nswbushfirecleanupprogram.icn.org.au

If you have any questions or if you would like any more 
information, you can:
Visit	 cleanup.lnbr.com.au  

Email	 nswbushfirecleanup@laingorourke.com.au

Phone	 1800 007 539

You can register by calling 13 77 88 or visiting  
www.service.nsw.gov.au/transaction/register-opt-nsw-bushfire-clean

Mental health support services
Natural disasters are traumatic events and have an impact on much more 
than just the physical environment. They can have a profound effect on 
the mental health and wellbeing of affected communities.

We encourage anyone needing support at this time to engage with the 
broad range of mental health and wellbeing services available. They 
can be accessed via www.service.nsw.gov.au/campaign/bushfire-
customer-care-service/mental-health

The NSW Bushfire Clean-Up Program is fully funded by the State and 
Federal Governments. This service is free and optional. 

Managing the risks of COVID-19
Laing O’Rourke has made some changes to the way it is delivering the 
NSW bushfire clean-up program to ensure it can continue to be rolled 
out as quickly and as safely as possible. 

The changes have been designed to protect the health and safety of the 
community, contractors and our people, while also ensuring work can 
continue at pace.


